
 

 

Media Release – 5 December 2012 

Our sincere thanks to our volunteers 
 
 
 
Volunteers play an integral and highly important role in our schools and our wider communities on a daily 
basis. 
 
“Today, International Volunteers Day, we convey our deepest appreciation and thanks to all the volunteers 
out there” stated Adam Walding, President of the NT Council of Government School Organisations (NT 
COGSO). 
 
“Volunteers play a critical support role in our schools here in the NT; their selfless contribution to our School 
Councils, canteens, classrooms, fundraising and other school activities for the benefit of all our children 
makes a huge difference.” 
 
It’s not just our schools that benefit, it’s the broader community; volunteers help grow our children and our 
country in many and varied areas. 
 
NT COGSO joins with our National peak parent body the Australian Council of State School Organisations 
(ACSSO) in conveying our sincerest congratulations to all volunteers and thanks them for their 
contributions to our schools, communities and society in general.  
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